
New Notch Legislation
(NAPSA)—Thanks to new leg-

islation, a group of retirees who
took a cut in Social Security bene-
fits 22 years ago may now receive
either a lump sum payment or a
boost to their monthly benefits.

The Notch Fairness Act of
2001, introduced by Rep. Ralph
Hall (D-TX), would compensate
retirees born between 1917 and
1926, who receive lower Social
Security benefits than retirees
with similar work and earnings
records who were born before and
after them.

These individuals, known as
“Notch Babies,” are the group
hardest hit by spiraling health
care and prescription drug cost
increases because they are more
likely to have chronic health con-
ditions and use more prescription
drugs than younger retirees.

The Notch Fairness Act of 2001
is estimated to cost about $45 bil-
lion over a four-year period and
would not siphon money from the
Social Security Trust Fund. The
TREA Senior Citizens League, a
national group of politically active
seniors, urges people to contact
their legislators and ask them to
sponsor the bill.

For more information, send $1
for shipping and handling to:
TREA Senior Citizens League,
Dept. N10101, 909 N. Washington
St., Suite 300, Alexandria, VA
22314. You can also visit the Web
site at www.tscl.org.

Seniors of a certain age will
gain from legislation designed to
help eliminate the “notch” of
lower benefits.


